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Dear Committee, 

 

I urge your support for SB 777. Oregon ranchers are suffering under the protection of 

this species. Many of us who are dealing with the Wolf in our day to day operations, 

have no remedies for relief, and the current compensation program is inadequate.  

 

SB 777 increases funding for compensation and would encourage me to participate if 

I needed to. 

 

This funding is a small portion of the budget, and ranchers need this lifeline. 

 

Please support SB 777 

Thank you, 

 

Dave Wirth 

Meadow Lake Ranch 


